
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The elected school council for this year are: Connor, Alissa, Charlotte, 
Harrisson,Noah, Daniel, Lilah, Elyse, Autumn, Lauren and Corin. 
 
We have decided to raise funds for something big for school this year – it may even 
take longer than a year. We need your suggestions as to what may be a good idea. 
We are currently collecting ideas from your children. We would like to buy something 
that everyone would benefit from. To kick start our fundraising we would like to begin 
with our most popular event ‘Fill a jar’. 
 
We agreed that we would hold a ‘fill a jar’ in the last week of term. 
 
We need you to: 
 

 Fill a jar/s with toys, sweets, shells and ribbons anything thing you like – 
please surprise us 

 

 Make sure the jar/pot has a tight fitting lid 
 

 Make sure that if it is edible, it is in date and does not contain alcohol 
 

 Make sure they are in by Friday 13th October so that the children can 
start selling the tickets 

 
The rules are: 

 Raffle tickets will be sold from Friday 13th October for 20p each 

 You can buy as many tickets as you like 

 A plastic cup is attached to each jar to put tickets in 

 At the draw, the jars are randomly chosen and a winning ticket from the jar is 
drawn 

 Children are allowed to win a maximum of 2 jars 

 Children who don’t win are given a small packet of sweets. 
 
Remember – the more jars donated, the more chance every child has of 
winning a jar. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The School Council 

  

Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 

     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  

Tel:   01752 822502 

Fax:  01752 823407 

     

Fourlanesend C.P. School 

Values for Life 

Providers of ‘Good’ education  
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